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Professor Bradford Parkinson
Doctor honoris causa

of the Gdynia Maritime University

Dear Prolescor !
It is my true pleasure and joy to congratulate you on the award

of the title of doctor honoris causa of the Gdynia Maritime University.

With great joy I have received the Senate’s decision to honour with the
highest academic dignity an outstanding engineer and inventor,
who personally managed the launch of the first GPS satellites to the orbit
and cooperated in the development of this navigation system. Your
contribution to the advancement of modern positioning technologies deserves

the highest respect.

I am certain that the title is a distinction for you but also
for the community of the Gdynia Maritime University, which could meet

an outstanding scientist and a renowned authority.

I assure you that on this important day, with the whole Warsaw
University of Technology we share your happiness. Along with
the congratulations, please accept my best wishes of further success, health,

optimism and all the best.

Yours sincerely

Professor Krzysztof Zaremba

Plac Politechniki 1, 00-661 Warsaw, Poland
phone +48 22 234 72 20
e-mail: rektor@pw.edu.pl



